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SundayiVMoeEnings ChurchiEventsi&FAnnouncements

Today Rev. Dr. Ted Newell brings the message “How
To Be A Yes Person” from 2 Corinthians 1:3-22.

Please note that there is no Jr. Church today. Activity
packs are available at the Connect Desk. Children in
Nursery can be brought down at anytime.

Join us next Sunday morning as the candidate for a
new lead pastor brings the message.

Stop by the gym between 10-10:30am for coffee or tea!

WeeldyaVieetrings

Devotional & Prayer — Will resume Wednesday, January 10th
Prayer Group — Will Resume on Wednesday, January 10th
Youth Group — Will resume Friday, January 12th

NEW TO HIGHFIELD?

Fill out the orange Connect Card in front of you & drop it off at
the Connect Desk in the Worship Centre

Office Closure: Please note that the church office
will be closed January 1st.

Breakfast for Busy Women— January 6th 9-10:30am. You are in-
vited to join us for a hot breakfast, some fun, and a short Bible study
from Philippians chapter 2. All ladies’ are welcome, but it is im-
portant to RSVP so we can prepare appropriately. Please contact
the office by January 3rd.

2024 Envelopes— The 2024 offering envelopes are ready for
pickup in the gym! We do have some extras. If you are tithing on a
regular basis using the envelopes in the seats and would like to
have personal envelopes instead, please let someone on staff know.

Sunday Small Groups: Please note that small groups will resume
on January 14th.

May the Lord bless you and keep
you in the New Year and may His
face shine upon you with favor.

Happy New Year irom the pastors,
staff and their families of
Highfield.




